Auction of painting for Royal British Legion

I am fundraising for the Royal British Legion and I have donated them a framed painting (pictured with the print) which they are going to be auctioning on 11/11/18 in The Queens Head Pub at about 1pm.  Everybody is invited to come along to bid.  If you would like to make a bid but are unable to make it to the venue please email the secretary for the Royal British Legion on nutfieldrblsecretary@hotmail.com.  100% of the sale is going to the Nutfield Royal British Legion. 
Mounted prints are also going to be for sale in Holborns at £15 each with £7.50 from each sale going to Nutfield RBL. A5 greetings cards complete with envelopes will also be for sale for £2.50 each with £1 from every sale going to Nutfield RBL. 
Many thanks 
Sarah Abellan
